Seat Belts Save Lives.
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FM#: 433108-5-52-01

[-95 SOUTHBOUND EXIT RAMP TO WESTBOUND ATLANTIC
BOULEVARD IS CLOSED THROUGH FEBRUARY 2018

T he 1-95 southbound exit ramp to westbound Atlantic

Boulevard is closed through February 2018 for ramp
reconstruction activities. Traffic is detoured to a new

. temporary ramp just south of the existing ramp. FHP will be on site
Contact Information [EEsSNgIN

Andrea Pacini This $154 million, 8-mile project began construction on
October, 2016 and is expected to be completed in spring 2020,
weather permitting. Work is being performed by Prince Contracting,
054-299-6561 Inc., with HNTB Corporation administering the construction contract
for the Florida Department of Transportation.

Community Outreach Specialist

apacini@corradino.com
Maintenance of Traffic

The new temporary ramp features three westbound turn
lanes and two eastbound turn lanes onto Atlantic Boulevard.

Christian Rojas, P.E.
Construction Project Manager
FDOT
954-958-7669

Christian.rojas@dot.state.fl.us
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